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Collin Roehner

From: Collin Roehner on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Thursday, August 18, 2016 4:03 PM
To: 'cleo.ripa cleo.ripa'
Cc: Consumer Contact
Subject: RE: FPL Increase Docket # 160021-E1

Good afternoon Ms. Ripa,   
 
Thank you for contacting the Florida Public Service Commission. Your comments will be placed in consumer correspondence for 
Docket No. 160021-EI. 
 
For further information on FPL’s request, please review the PSC’s Special Report: 
http://www.floridapsc.com/Files/PDF/Publications/SpecialReports/sr--2016-06-
florida_power___light_company.pdf. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Collin D. Roehner 
Commission Deputy Clerk I  
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399 
(850) 413-7123 
 
 
From: cleo.ripa cleo.ripa [mailto:cleo.ripa@sympatico.ca]  
Sent: Thursday, August 18, 2016 4:00 PM 
To: Records Clerk 
Subject: FPL Increase Docket # 160021-E1 
 

I do not feel that Florida Power and Light need a 23% increase, as these profits are destined to go to their 
corporate executives and shareholders. We do not have a choice in whom provides us with electricity. FPL 
provides their service to a large number of seniors who are already having trouble living on a fixed income. 
They certainly are unlikely to get a raise in their income to help support this large, already profitable business. 

Please do not allow them this increase. Docket # 160021-E1 

Cleo Ripa 

2002 Bal Harbor Blvd. Unit 2421, 

Punta Gorda, Florida 33950 

FPSC Commission Clerk
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